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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION I 
2100 RENAISSANCE BLVD. 

KING OF PRUSSIA, PA 19406-2713 

January 7, 2019 

Reid Gadziala, Pharm.D., BCNP, MBA 
Director, Quality and Regulatory Affairs 

PharmaLogic Ltd. 
1191 S. Brownell Road, Suite 40 
Williston, VT 05495 

SUBJECT: PHARMALOGIC LTD., WITHDRAW OF YOUR REQUEST FOR AMENDED 
LICENSE, MAIL CONTROL NO. 610167 

Dear Dr. Gadziala: 

This concerns your request for an amended license dated October 9, 2018. Because you 
retracted your request to add the IRE Galli-Eo® Germanium-68/Gallium-68 generator in a letter 
dated December 24, 2018 pending development of NRC licensing guidance, we have withdrawn 
your request. This action is taken without prejudice to the resubmission of your request. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure," a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC's Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web Site athttp://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams. html. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

License No. 44-30124-01 MD 
Docket No. 030-33449 
Mail Control No. 610167 

Tara L. Weidne , Senior Health Physicist 
Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region I 

cc: Arow J. Hieronymus, Pharm.D., Radiation Safety Officer 
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Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Sincerely, 

Tara L. Weidner, Senior Health Physicist 
Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region I 

cc: Arow J. Hieronymus, Pharm.D., Radiation Safety Officer 
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